
 
 
 

 

3rd July 2023 
 

Textbooks at JIS - Students going into Year 13 A-Level 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
As your child embarks on their final year of their course, you can choose for JIS to supply textbooks to you 
directly. 
 
Please see attached Year 13 A-Level booklist (with ISBN and title) if you wish to source the books yourself. 
Click here for FAQs. 
 
You will receive an order form via email for Year 13 A-Level shortly where you can order the appropriate 
books depending on option choices. 
----------> * IMPORTANT NOTE : Kindly submit the order form ONCE ONLY per child to avoid duplication. 
 
By week 4 of the first term, it is anticipated that all students will possess the appropriate textbooks for their 
studies. 
 
If you have placed an order with us, we will invoice you afterwards, and your child will simply pick up their 
textbooks when notified. 
 
The designated area for collecting student textbooks is situated in R04 (Ground floor, R block). 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Textbook Team at email textbooks@jis.edu.bn if you have any further 
enquiries. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
JIS Textbook Team 
Jerudong International School 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QoJ2jvWWSj7EoHF_WWYBwNUBMrX4iK6Y/view?usp=sharing
https://jis.fireflycloud.asia/parent-information-1/textbooks-in-senior-school/textbooks-faqs
file://///homefolder/staff$/pwoo/MyFiles/Downloads/textbooks@jis.edu.bn

